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Skillful hands
On February 1, 2019, on the 2nd floor of the building "G", a meeting of the Youth Council of the faculty of
"Hydromelioration" and the Women's Primary School of the faculty was held. Aziza Buriyeva, a student of
this faculty, who has been active in the "Growing hands" circle, organized by the Faculty of Youth Alliance,
held a trade fair called "We Will WORK THE WORK LESS". Active and skilled girls participated in this fair
with their jewelry and sweets. The fair continued from 09:00 to 15:00. The purpose of the trade fairs is to
make donations to charity homes. Students from other faculties also participated in the trade fair.

The news of Nodir Olimjonov, a youth leader of the faculty

The press secretary of the Institute, Rakhimboy Jumaniyazov


